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ANNOUNCEMENT

DATE : 2 SEPTEMBER 2019

FOR g ALL PARTICIPANTS OF QUALIFIED PERSON FOR
PHARMACOVIGILANCE SEMINAR (COURSE CODE:
QPPV) ON 2 OCTOBER 2019

FROM : DR. OSCAR UTIERREZ JR., MPA
Officer-In-€Eharge, Policy and Planning Service

SUBJECT : RESCHEDULE OF QPPV SEMINAR

Please be informed that the conduct of QUALIFIED PERSON FOR
PHARMACOVIGILANCE SEMINAR (QPPV) on 2 October 2019 within
Muntinlupa City shall be rescheduled to 29 November 2019. This is in consideration
to the establishment of the new Pharmacovigilance regulations for stakeholders.

All confirmed participants of this seminar shall be automatically moved to the
rescheduled date. For more information and update regarding FDA seminars, please
visit the FDA website, www.fda.gov.ph.

For inquiries and other concerns, you may reach the FDA Academy thru:
Telephone Number: (02) 877 0259
Email Address enroll.fdaacademy@gmail.com

Please be guided accordingly.

Civic Drive, Filinvest Corporate City, Alabang 1781 Muntinlupa, Philippines
Trunk Line +63 2 857 1900 Fax +63 2 807 0751
Website: www.fda.gov.ph Email: info@fda.gov.ph
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